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                 23.03.2020 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
From Wednesday 25th March, we will be able to offer a packed lunch for children who are eligible for Free 
School meals. (This does not include Universal Free School meals for Infants) 
 
These will be made daily by the kitchen and will be ready to collect from the table in the main entrance 
between 11.30am and 1.30pm. They will be bagged up and labelled with your child’s name. 
 
If you want a packed lunch for your child/children can you please order by 9.30am from Tuesday 24th March 
and we will order your child a lunch each day until Friday 3rd April, unless you let us know any different. Please 
contact by email or telephone to inform us. We will review this for the following weeks.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher



 

 

 


